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Meeting on Bolton special policy area study

	The Town of Caledon will be hosting an open house and meeting April 2 on the Bolton Special Policy Area Study.

This study is intended to review and update the existing Bolton Special Policy Area (SPA) boundary and flood hazard polices based

on new technical data and mapping for the Humber River Watershed.

The study is being undertaken by the Town, Toronto and Region Conservation Authority (TRCA) and a consulting team led by

MMM Group Limited. At the open house, the Town and MMM Group Limited will introduce the study, present background

information and seek input on the issues to be addressed through the study.

The open house will run from 7 until 9 p.m., and there will be a formal presentation at 7:30 p.m.

The session will be at the Albion-Bolton Community Centre.
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